
VILLAGE OF HOSSTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on  

Tuesday, August 15, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Hall, 15669 Hwy 71, Hosston, Louisiana. The 

purpose of this hearing is for public participation in the proposed amendment of Ordinance No. 4 of 

2021 titled AN ORDINANCE REGARDING WATER SERVICE PROVIDED BY THE VILLAGE OF HOSSTON 

WATER SYSTEM. 

All citizens of Hosston are invited to attend this meeting and to present questions or comments 

concerning the proposed ordinance. Handicapped persons needing assistance should contact the 

Village at least 24 hours prior to the hearing by calling (318) 287-3225. 


